
EYFS SUPERSTARS: Eloah and Alessandro

Wonderful Writers
Y1:  George & Luna 
Y2: Genevieve & Lola
Y3: Auden 
Y4: Elizabeth
Y5: Sophia
Y6: Annabel

Keen Learners
Y1: George A & Arya
Y2: Maame - Esi & Fadi
Y3: Emma
Y4: Kagan
Y5: Julia
Y6: Ashanti 

Dear St Peter’s Families,

A warm welcome back everyone. It has been such a joy to see such happy children (and 
parents).

The Reception children went on their first trip of the Year to The National Gallery this week for 
their  topic about animals and had an amazing time. 

Our playground extension exhibition was a huge success! You can view the video created of 
our children’s thoughts on our playground and what they’d dream to see here.  

Our week has been marked by the loss of one of our parents, bringing sadness to our 
community. We will come together to provide the necessary support for the children during 
this difficult time. Your collective care and support are deeply appreciated.

Take care of yourselves and each other
Mrs Carrington

I am currently reading You will be OKAY -  Julie Stokes 

TTRS - Most Minutes
Asta 4E, Sophie 6E & Naila 4E

NumBots - Most Minutes
George O 1B, Sebastian 1B & 

Jalilah 1B 

Headteacher’s note

Attendance and punctuality is crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. 
Many thanks for all your support and efforts.
This weeks winner is: 6 Eccleston with 99.5%
This week’s overall attendance is: 94.6% which is below our school  
target of 96%

Awards this week go to…

Friday 3rd November, 2023
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MHNfaFCeaWo&feature=youtu.be


Black History Month Showcase
This week, children showcased 
their work from the end of last 
term based on their learning 

throughout Black History 
Month! 

EYFS Visits the National 
Gallery

Reception children went to the National 
Gallery for a school trip. We took part in 
the story telling with one of the artists, 
Ms Fiona and we learnt so much about 
animals in a painting, River Landscape 
with Horseman and Peasants, by a 
painter called Aelbert Cup.



Health Tip of the Week

FIGHT Colds & Flu

Matthew
693

Mark
979

Luke
1088

John
938

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Genevieve
2W

Auden
3V

Article 3: The Best Interests of a Child 
The best interests of the child must be a top priority in all things that affect 
children. 

Secondary School Deadlines

1st March - National Offer Date
Westminster’s Application Website with tips & information: 

Upcoming Dates & Events

No swimming this half term

● 7th November - Phonics Workshop @ 9:15 am in the 
school hall 

● 9th November - Remembrance Day Service @ St 
Peter’s Church. All SPES families are invited to attend. 

● 10th November  - Children can wear their own 
clothes and donate a bottle/ jar for the Christmas Fair 
i.e. soap, fancy drink, jar of sweets etc. 

● 13th November - 18th November - Maths Week 
England

● 14th November - Anti-Bullying Workshop @ 9:15am in 
the school hall 

● 17th November - Maths Fancy Dress Day!

The Eco Committee have 
been discussing ‘Why it is 

important for us all to cut our 
carbon?’ 

07707151809 - Emergency 
number for Extended day. 

Greetings St Peter’s Families, 
It has been a lovely week at both church and school and to have 
seen the exciting plans for the playground extension.  This week 
at the School Mass we celebrated All Saints’ Day, those holy men, 
women and children who in every age have enabled God’s light 
and love to shine through them, and transformed the world 
through their witness.  At the Church on Sunday we will continue 
the theme of All Saints and you are warmly welcome at all our 
services, especially our 0945 Family Eucharist.  I look forward 
very much to seeing you soon, either at the school gates or in 
Church on Sunday.

Many Blessings, 
Father Jonathan

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/children-and-families/education/school-admissions/starting-secondary-school-september-2023

